
From: "Suderman, Alan" <ASuderman@ap.org> 
Date: May 16, 2016 at 5:57:50 PM EDT 
To: "scott.coriell@vermont.gov" <scott.coriell@vermont.gov> 
Subject: public records request 

Scott, 
  
  
I’d like to make a request under Vermont’s Public Records Act (1 V.S.A. Secs. 315-320) for records from 
the governor’s office, specifically: 
  

 all emails (including from a personal or government account), letters or other 
correspondence sent from First Lady Deborah Shumlin or on her behalf by any state 
official, soliciting contributions to any charities. This request is limited to January 9, 
2015 to the present.  

  
The AP agrees to pay reasonable duplication fees for the processing of this request. The AP requests 
that the records be provided in electronic format, such as by email or DVD-R. 

  
I look forward to hearing from you. Please let me know if you have any questions about this 
request. 
  

  
Alan Suderman 
Cell: 804 625 8112  
Office: 804 643 6646 
Virginia statehouse reporter 
The Associated Press 
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